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Letters sent home & e-School messages this week:  Eid, Swimming, Domestic Abuse 
Survey, Carefest – Celebration of Carers Week, Transition to Secondary School (Y5), 
Parent Workshops, Packed lunches – Sports Day, Y2 Assembly, Reminder: Black Park Trip 
(Rec) 
 

Dear all 

Eid Mubarak! We hope those celebrating Eid Al Adha (with apologies for my poor 

spelling earlier in the week) have a joyous and blessed time.  

We started the return to school for the final half term of the year with an assembly 

to refocus on The Highworth Way, our curriculum for behaviour. Pleasingly, there has 

been further progress since Monday on achievement of the expectations, with calm, 

quiet corridors and polite manners now becoming the norm. We received this 

feedback on The Highworth Way from School Council: 

On 'Fantastic Walking':  

It's safer- no running 

Quicker - 'less faffing in corridors' 

Calmer- especially when going for lunch 

Manners: 

'People are being nicer to each other, especially in the hall' 

'People say please and thank you' 

Following a move to full time work by one of our team of Mid-Day Supervisors, we 

have a vacancy. If you or someone you know is interested, please let us know by 

emailing: office@highworthcombined.co.uk 

You will recall the amazing achievement of Highworth Friends (the PTA) in raising 

£5000 towards new devices for classroom learning. The photo is of the 20 gleaming 

new tablets purchased with these funds, ready to be deployed very soon. A huge 

thank you again to everyone for your help in supplementing our school budget in this 

way.  

My best wishes for a happy weekend. 

Clare Pankhania  
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New tablets for classroom learning  

 

ATTENDANCE  
 

To report your child’s absence please 
phone and leave a message or send an 
email to: 
   

reception@highworthcombined co.uk. 
 

 

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE TARGET IS 96% 
 
 

BEST ATTENDANCE:  90% 

(CLASS 3H) 
 

WELL DONE 
 

 

WHOLE SCHOOL ATTENDANCE:  

84.9% 
 

  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES 
 

Tuesday 10th June 
Class Photographs 
 
Wednesday 11th June 
Trip to Black Park (Reception) 
3.20pm Girls Football Match v Kingswood 
 
Thursday 12th June 
am: Multi Sports Event at Cedar Park 
School (team of 16 children) 
 
Friday 13th June 
Sports Day  

 

SIGN OF THE WEEK  

 

Follow this link to see how to sign ‘maybe’ in BSL 

British Sign Language BSL Video Dictionary - maybe 

  
 

         maybe 



 

PARENT ZONE 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 


